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Dear Nurul Kodriati  
 
Abstract No.296 - Strengthening Tobacco Control in Disaster Prone Region: A Scoping Review 
for the Indonesian Context 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our great pleasure to invite you as an Oral 
Presentation for the 56th Asia Pacific Academic Consortium for Public Health (APACPH 2025), 
which will be held from November 4 to 7, 2025, at Mae Fah Luang University in Chiang Rai, 
Thailand. 
 
APACPH 2025 is an international conference that is hosted by Schools of Health Science (SHS), 
Mae Fah Luang University. The 56th APACPH Conference in 2025 will serve as a forum for 
knowledge sharing and dissemination among academicians, public health practitioners, and 
organizations with common interests in the field of public health; assistance in developing policies 
and strategies to improve the quality and relevance of educational, research, and training programs 
in the field of public health; and demonstration of effective interventions. 
 
We are confident that your talk, fully equipped with your knowledge and insight, will add a new 
dimension to APACPH 2025 and provide an excellent opportunity to share your expertise with the 
participants of the conference. We hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and contribute 
to APACPH, whose presence will surely and greatly enrich the depth of the discussion in the 
conference. 
 
If you would like to request further information, please feel free to contact the APACPH 2025 
Secretariat (apacph2025@mfu.ac.th). 
 
We sincerely look forward to your positive response. Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Asst.Prof.Dr. Wipob Suttana 
Dean of School of Health Science, Mae Fah Luang University 
The 56th Asia-Pacific Academic Consortium for Public Health 2025, Conference Committee 
Email: apacph2025@mfu.ac.th 
 


